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The Honorable Donna Mercado Kim, The Honorable Joseph M. Souki, Speaker 
President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Seventh State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

and Members of the House of 
Representatives 

Twenty-Seventh State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 431 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

Dear President Kim, Speaker Souki, and Members of the Legislature: 

Pursuant to section 88-9(f), Hawaii Revised Statutes (HRS), the Department of Human 
Resources Development reports that the executive branch re-employed one retirant in a 
labor shortage or difficult-to-fill position in the 201 3 calendar year. The position filled by 
the Act 179 retirant was the Chief Special Investigator with the Department of the 
Attorney General. In accordance with section 93-16, HRS, I am also informing you that 
the report may be viewed electronically at: httD://dhrd.hawaii.uov/reports/. 

Since rely, 

NEIL ABERCROMBIE 
Governor, State of Hawaii 
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